
  

   

  

  

 

From: Tim Gorman <t > 

 

We like to have music on in the background. We think we pay enough already for  this. I’m  afraid, 

though, more lawyers are making  money than  musicians from the fees we pay.   

Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 7:51 AM 

To: ATR-MusicLicensing-Workshop (ATR) <ATR.MusicLicensing-Workshop@ATR.USDOJ.GOV> 

Subject: BMI & ASCAP decrees: Keep as is, please! 

Tim Gorman  

Cardinal Point Vineyard and  Winery  

9423 Batesville Rd.  

Afton, Va 22920  
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